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TAYLOR awarded construction contract for Fresenius
Vascular Care

May 11, 2015 - Front Section

TAYLOR, one of the leading regional general contractors out of Penfield, N.Y., has been awarded
the contract for construction of the new Fresenius Vascular Care, state-of-the-art outpatient center,
located at 12660 Telecom Dr. The new facility is being managed by Choice One Development, with
architectural design provided by Wisconsin-based RINKA|CHUNG Architecture, Inc. Construction
work is underway, with a project completion date slated for this month.

"TAYLOR is pleased to continue our relationship with both Choice One Development and Fresenius
as they continue to maintain themselves as the world leader in quality dialysis services and
products,” said Taylor president, Karl Schuler. "As a leader in commercial general contracting,
TAYLOR is committed to deliver superior buildings in the most efficient ways possible, and this
project will be no different.”
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